

SUGHAR SINGH ACADEMY (SWARN JAYANTI VIHAR) Winter Holiday Homework (2024-25) CLASS-III

Subject	Homework			
English	Solve the given worksheet in Notebook.			
	अभ्यास पुस्तिका में कराया गया कार्य कंठस्थ करें।			
Hindi	दिया गया कार्य पत्रक अपनी व्याकरण अभ्यास पुस्तिका में हल करें।			
	रचनात्मक कार्य:- बाघ का मुखौटा बनाएं।			
Mathematics	Learn tables 2 to 20, Learn Roman numerals 1 to 50, Solve the given worksheet in Notebook.			
	Make a human Digestive system with clay model.			
Science	Make a skeleton system with clay model or thermocol sheet.			
	Learn Chapter 8 and 9 from Book & Notebook.			
Social Studies	Learn and Read- Chapter 15 -our food, Chapter 16 our festivals, Chapter 17 Indian			
	clothes			
Computer	Read Ch- 7 More on Scratch and fill exercise in book, Learn Ch-2 ,6 and 7 from book			
Computer	and notebook			



SUGHAR SINGH ACADEMY (SWARN JAYANTI VIHAR) SUBJECT: -ENGLISH (WORKSHEET 2024-25) CLASS-III

A. Fill in the blanks with the correct prepositions given in the brackets.

1. Do not write	ink.		(in / at / with)
2. Go and stand	the door.		(by / with / from)
3. Meena is late	school.		(for / to / near)
4. He quarrelled	me.		(about/ for/ with)
5. Tha hall was full	people.		(with/ from/ of)
6. I was talking	a friend.		(with/to/from)
7. We can't live	air.		(with/ without/ in)
8. The winners stoo	(for/with/to)		
9. Birds sleep	_ night.		(into/at/from)
10. Children are fon	(of/with/about)		
11. Take care	your health.		(about/ from/of)
12. We walked	(by/on/along)		
13. Don't laugh	my pet.		(at/on/for)
14. Let us wait	him.		(from/to/for)
15. Fetima is good _	solving pu	zzles.	(at/on/from)

B. Do the comprehension passages carefully.

1. Desert

A dry, barren and sandy region is called a desert. There is rarely any rainfall in deserts.

Not many plants and animals live there. Cactus is one of the few varieties of plants that grow in these hot areas. The stem of the cactus stores water. The leaves of the plant are like spines. They prevent water from evaporation. Burrowing animals such as kangaroo, rats, scorpions, snakes, wild rabbits, lizards, bobcats are some of the animals that live in the deserts. Most of the animals stay in their homes in the hot day. They come out of their burrows at night in search of food.

(A). Answer the following questions.

- 1. What is a desert?
- 2. Do animals live and deserts?
- 3. What kind of plants grow in deserts?
- 4. Name some of the animals that live in deserts?

(B). Match the sentence halves.

().	
Column 'A'	Column 'B'
1. Cactus is	a search for food at night.
2. Desert is a	deserts are very hot.
3. During the day	dry, barren and sandy region
4. Desert animals	desert plant.
(C). Write opposites of the word	s given below.
1. Moist	2. Fertile

The Girl and the Wolf

One afternoon, a big wolf waited in a dark forest for a little girl. The girl was carrying a basket full of fruits. The wolf said," Where are you going?""I am going to my grandmother's house. She is ill," said the girl. Then the wolf asked her, "Where does your grandmother live?""She lives at the end of the Jungle," said the girl. Hearing this, the wolf disappeared into the woods. The girl reached her grandmother's house. The door of the house was open. When she entered the house, she saw the big wolf lying on the grandmother's bed. The girl was scared and shouted for help. A man walking past the house heard her and came to help her. He chased away the wolf. The girl said," Grandma, where are you?" Then her grandmother came out from under the bed and hugged her. Both of them thanked the man for his help.

(A). Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where was the wolf waiting for the little girl?
- 2. What was she carrying in the basket?
- 3. Why was the girl going to meet a grandmother?
- 4. What did the girl see when she entered the grandmother's house?
- 5. Who helped the girl and how?

(B). Find words from the story that are synonyms of these words.
1. Forest
2. Frightened
3. Vanished
4. Yell
(C). Complete the sentences by filling the blanks.
1. The girl was going to meet her
2. Her grandmother lived at the
3. The grandmother was hiding
4. The girl and her grandmother thanked the



SUGHAR SINGH ACADEMY (SWARN JAYANTI VIHAR) SUBJECT: -HINDI (WORKSHEET 2024-25) CLASS-III

1) निम्नलिखित शब्दों की वर्तनी शुद्ध करके लिए	खए-	
अशुद्ध	शुद्ध	
(क) आवाज		
(ख) गुरू		
(ग) अगामी		
(घ) दवाईयाँ		
(ङ) सन्यासी		
(च) मात्रभूमि		
(छ) आधीन		
(ज) चिन्ह		
(झ) उज्जवल		
(ञ) कार्यकर्म		
		
2) रेखांकित शब्दों के लिंग बदलकर वाक्य दोबारा	ાલા હા ૯-	(بور المراجع ا
(क) <u>धोबिन</u> कपड़े धो रही है।		(ख) <u>शेर</u> जंगल में रहता है।
(ग) वह <u>गुणवान</u> है।		(घ) <u>गाय</u> घास खा रही है।
3) कोष्ठक में दिए गए शब्दों के वचन बदलकर रिव	ग् त स्थान भरिए-	
(क) मिठाई परभिनभिना रही हैं। (म	ाक्खी)	(ख)ने सोना दूभर कर दिया। (मच्छर)
(ग) भारत में छहहोती हैं। (ऋ	तु)	(घ) बल्लू ने लालपहन रखी है। (कमीजे)
(ङ) बच्चों ने पार्क में लगाए। (पौ	धा)	
4) नीचे दिए गए वाक्यों में सर्वनाम शब्दों को रेखां	कित कीजिए तथा उ	नके सामने उनके भेद लिखिए-
(क) वह खाना पका रही है।		(ख) कोई चिल्ला रहा है।
(ग) पानी में कुछ गिर गया है।	_	(घ) गाना कौन गाएगा?
(ड) हम स्कूल जाएँगे।		
5) नीचे दिए गए वाक्यों में से विशेषण तथा विशेष्य	ग काँदका विकास	
विशेषण	- छाटपार ।लाखर- विशेष्य	
(क) खिड़की पर दो कब्तर बैठे हैं।		
(ख) मेरे पीछे काला कुता दौड़ रहा था।		
(ग) वह खिलौना उदिता का है।		
(घ) मुझे एक किलो चीनी चाहिए।		
Š		
6) कोष्ठक में दिए गए शब्दों में से उचित शब्द छाँव	टकर रिक्त स्थानों व	
(क) शशि फल चुकी है। (खा/खाना)		(ख) शिक्षक बच्चों से पाठ। (पढ़ाने/पढ़वाते)
(ग) मैंस्कूल जाऊँगा। (नहाकर/नहा	Γ)	(घ) रमा सेनहीं जाता। (सोना/सोया)

7) निम्नलिखित शब्दों के तीन-तीन पर्यायवाची लिखिए-

(क) आनंद (ख) इच्छा

(ग) ईश्वर (घ) कमल

8) निम्नलिखित शब्दों के अर्थ लिखिए-

(क) (i) अचार (ii) आचार

(ख) (i) अणु (ii) अनु

(ग) (i) अनिल (ii) अनल

(घ) (i) अपेक्षा (ii) उपेक्षा

9) निम्नलिखित वाक्यों में उचित विराम चिह्न लगाकर वाक्य दोबारा लिखिए-

(क) आपके पिता जी आपको बुला रहे हैं (ख) जो गलत काम करेगा सो पछताएगा

(ङ) काम करते रहना ही जीवन है आलस्य तो रोग है



SUGHAR SINGH ACADEMY (SWARN JAYANTI VIHAR) **SUBJECT: -MATHS (WORKSHEET 2024-25)**

CLASS-III

1	-	F	'in	d	th	e	S	u	m	
---	---	---	-----	---	----	---	---	---	---	--

i) 2345+5467=

ii) 578+789=

iii) 4367+8976=

iv) 3455+6754

v) 4622+790=

vi) 3214+6543=

2- Find difference

i) 3456-2374=

ii) 6775-2134=

iii) 3556+6541=

iv) 8007+6211=

v) 578+7643=

vi) 8776+6213=

vii) 6765+1241=

3-Divide and Find quotient and remainder

i) 345÷5=

ii) 836÷4=

iii) 4667÷7

iv) 7765÷9

v) 2456÷3

4-Solve

a) 2/3 of 12

b) 1/6 of 36

c) 5/6 of 42

d) 5/8 of 64

e) 4/9 of 45

5-Multiply

a) 3455×5

b) 567×8

c) 3456×3

d) 5677×7

e) 6775×9

f) 8743×4

6- Convert in to paise

a) ₹45.34

b) ₹21.67

c) ₹12.56

d) ₹45.89

7-Add

a) 34L 345ML+92L45ML

b) 21 m 56cm + 56 m 76cm

c) 6 kg 234g + 65Kg 112g

d) 43 Km 234m + 23 Km +367m

8-Convert

i) 45Kg 231g in to g

ii) 57 kg in to g

9-Convert

i) 34m 23cm in to cm

ii) 12 m 8 cm in to cm

10- Subtract

i) 34Km 7m from 89Km 13m

ii) 12 km 34 m from 34 km 123m

iii) 45 kg 87g from 57 Kg

iv) 9 1 234 ml from 15 1 38 ml

11-Find the time

i) 5 hours after 1:00iii) 4 hours before Half past 9-___ ii) 2 hours 15 mins after 2:00-____

iv) 6 hours after quarter to 5-____

Word Problems

- 12- Name the months which have 30 days.
- 13- Rohit spent ₹1467 in January. He spent ₹3245 in February. How much did he spend in both months altogether?
- 14-The sum of two numbers is 6543. The smaller number is 2314. What is the greater number?
- 15-2/5 of a circle is shaded. What fraction of the circle is not shaded?
- 16-Reema bought 2L of pineapple juice and 2L456mL of orange juice. How much juice did she buy altogether.
- 17- Write the long form of the division $4535 \div 5 =$
- 18- By what must 9 be multiplied to give 9279?
- 19-The cost of a doll is \$30. How many dolls can be bought for \$4500?
- 20. The annual income of a person is \$8748. Find his monthly income.